
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 48 hour notice of Liner Inspection - GRAMA RIDGE 8 STATE COM #002H

NRM2022646119
Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 12:14:10 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
This email serves as a 48 hour notification to all interested parties that a liner integrity inspection will
be conducted at the GRAMA RIDGE 8 STATE COM #002H location this Friday (8/21) at approx.. 1pm.
 
Thank you
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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